
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 29, 2024 
 

Café A reminder the cafeteria will be closed this week and reopen on Monday February 5th. 
 

Dungeons and 
Dragons 

Due to the nature of this week, the Dungeons and Dragons club will not be meeting for the usual 
after-school session. The campaign will continue... into the next semester. Stay tuned for next 
Friday! 

 

Video Grame 
Club 

Just a small note that the video game club is not meeting this week and will be back up once again 
in the new semester; with more games and consoles, and we will be moving to room 124 for more 
space! We look forward to seeing you back. 
 

Hospitality 

The Hospitality program wants to thank all of those who came to our banquet on Friday; the support 
was greatly appreciated! The food was delicious, the games were entertaining, and we all had a 
great time pulling it off! We hope that this fun can continue next semester, and we look forward to 
the next one! 
 

GSA 
For the last time of the semester, the GSA is meeting once again in room 120! We have some fun 
activities to plan for the next half of the year, so don't miss out! 
 

Junior 
Basketball Team 

Please excuse the junior basketball team at 12:45 today for their game in Collingwood. The bus 
leaves at 1:00 p.m. Please meet at the front doors of the school. 

 
 


